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From the Principals:  

The weather is turning colder, and it is time to make 
sure students bring the appropriate gear (jackets, 
hats, scarves, mittens) to keep themselves warm at 
bus stops, outdoor snack breaks, and recess times. 
Please check that your child has cold weather gear 
and is prepared to go outside. For our younger 
children, please label the gear with their name or 
initials so if it is misplaced, we can find it’s owner. 

Thanksgiving Recess begins Wednesday, November 
24th. Students return to school on Monday, 
November 29th. We hope all of our PGS Families 
have a restful Thanksgiving Recess and take some 
time to reflect on the first trimester of the school year. 
We are thankful for your partnership in supporting 
your child’s learning and social emotional growth. We 
are also want to thank our Parent Teacher 
Organization for their time and dedication. They 
continue to provide valuable programs that enrich the 
PGS community. 

~ Amy Borio and Jess Buckle

~ Mrs. Borio & Mrs. Buckle

 

               

PGS Minute 
Avon Public Schools Calendar 2021-2022
November
24-26 No School - Weds.-Fri - Thanksgiving 
Recess
30   PTO Meeting 6:30 pm
30   Book Fair - See details below
December
1-7  Book Fair - See Details below
   3  Spirit Day - wear PGS T-shirts
 23  Early Dismissal -  11:50
24-31 No School - Winter Recess

Yearbook Pictures:  The yearbook committee welcomes your photos for the Yearbook! Upload them 
here! Pine Grove- CT 2022 Yearbook | Entourage Yearbooks Link

Save the Date:  The PTO will be holding their 
annual Scholastic Book Fair Nov. 30-Dec. 7.  Nov. 
30, Dec.1,2,3,6 & 7 are in class events only, Dec 2 & 
3 are family events (see schedule below). 

If you can’t attend the book fair here is 
the link to order online:
  Scholastic Book Fair 

Parent viewing hours in the gym:
Dec. 2nd Grade K 4:15-5:00

Grade 1 5:00-5:45
Grade 2 5:45-6:30

Dec 3rd Grade 3 4:15-5:00
Grade 4 5:00-5:45

Absences And Notes to School:  Please 
email Pinegroveoffice@avon.k12.ct.us about any 
absences the earlier the better..  Please also 
email or call (860)404-4790 with any changes in 
your pick up plans as soon as you can.  You may 
still hand write a note for parent pick up and send 
it in with your child to give to the classroom 
teacher.

Turkey Trot:  Community Council would like to 
thank everyone for their contributions to the 
Turkey Trot. They collected 1154 non-perishable 
items!  This will feed many in need this season.

Happy 
Thanksgiving!


